
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

     ‘23    Septembre 2016’ 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                23rd  September 2106  

P.E. Kit 

 
All children (except nursery) require a P.E. 

kit consisting of top, shorts and pumps. The 

kit is to be fully labelled and kept in school 

until half term when it will be sent home to 

be washed. 

 

Reading Workshop 
 

A parent Reading Workshop which is designed 

to help you to support your child with reading 

is being held on Friday 7th October 1.30-

2.45 pm in the Community Room. The 

workshop is led by Miss Haynes and is 

available to parents/carers of children in 

Y1/Y2. 

Y1 Trip to Bethel Church 

 
As part of their religious studies, children in 

Y1 will be going to Bethel Church on Green 

Lane to learn about Christianity. 

We will be going on the morning of Thursday 

29th  September. Please ensure your child 

arrives at 8.50am prompt. 

As this is a morning only trip, lunchtime 

arrangements will be as usual. 

 

Pupil Premium 

 

 
If you think your child may be entitled to  

free school meals and free milk then an 

eligibility checking service is now available 

online. The service is the quickest and easiest 

way for parents/carers to check if they 

qualify. To access the service go to: 

 

www.liverpool.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 
Tue  27th  Sep    Y2 Trip 

Thu  29th  Sep    Y1  Trip  

Tue  4th    Oct    Y2 Trip  

Thu  6th    Oct    Science Day 

Fri   7th    Oct    Parent Reading Workshop 

Thu 13th   Oct    Harvest Assembly 

Thu 20th  Oct    Parents Evening 

Fri  21st   Oct    Break up for half term 

 

 

Year 2 Trip 
 

Y2 are going on a trip to Tesco. The trip 

supports the children’s understanding of 

where food comes from and it’s journey to 

Tesco. 

 

The trip will be afternoon only therefore 

lunchtime arrangements will be as usual. 

 

Tuesday   27th   September      2H 

Tuesday   4th    October         2W 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Project X            Miss Haynes 

                        Science               Miss Daniels 

                        Computing           Mrs Davin 

                        Forest School     Miss Kervin 

                        Football Y2         Yinka 

                        Arts and Crafts  Mrs White 

                        Block Play            Mrs Jones 

                        Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                        Club times 3:00 – 3:45pm 

 

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

            

Tuesday           2H Trip to Tesco 

 

Wednesday  

      

Thursday        Y1 Trip to Bethel Church 

 

                  Street Dance 3-4pm 

 

  Friday          Biscuit day – 1C to bring  

                           biscuits 

 

 

This year all proceeds raised from biscuit money 

will be donated to the oncology ward in Alder 

Hey Hospital. 

 

 

 

Challenge 

 
Can you think of 5 reasons why it is 

important to brush your teeth? 

 

 

 

 

Contact Details 

 
It is most important that we have your correct 

contact details in case of emergency. If your 

phone number or address has recently changed 

then please inform the school office. 

Thank you. 

ATTENDANCE  

 

12th Sep   -   16th Sep 

 

          RD      96.01 

          RM      98.74 

          1K       97.04 

          1C       96.64 

          2H       96.89 

          2W      98.25 

          AM      98.00 

          PM       100 

 

Well done everyone! All classes in 

green! 

 

Fantastic attendance from PM 

nursery with 100% for 2 weeks! 

 

 

 

   Last weeks attendance was: 

                97% 
 


